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This year is in full swing with the Department and District Schools of Instruc�on being completed. I know that there was 
a lot of informa�on that was gone over regarding the programs, resolu�ons and changes to the bylaws, and the 
importance of real-�me online repor�ng. I encourage Auxiliaries to reach out to their District Presidents regarding some 
of the trainings and things you’d like to see discussed at your Fall mee�ngs in October. Remember, we are all here to 
help you learn and some�mes the best way we can do that is by finding out what you’re interested in learning more 
about! Also, don’t be afraid to contact the Department President, Marsha LaRosh or myself regarding topics you’d be 
interested in hearing the Department cover too, we can always try to work it into the Mid-Winter mee�ng or hold a 
special ques�on & answer segment as a separate publica�on to the website.

District Presidents will 
soon begin making their 
official visits to your 
Auxiliary! The Official 
Visit to the Auxiliary by 
the District President is 
necessary to see that the 
Auxiliary is in good 
working order, to 
communicate with the 
membership on the 
current events, 
Programs, Na�onal 
Bylaws and Ritual, and 
any changes from the 
Na�onal and 
Department VFW 
Auxiliary. 

So, how can you best 
prepare for their visit? 

**Take a look at the 
graphic to your le� to 
see the du�es and 
responsibili�es of both 
the District & Auxiliary 
President during the 
Official Visit! 

**This informa�on is taken from the VFW Auxiliary Founda�on Guidebook 1 – Officers Du�es.
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